
  

Longleaf Elementary School 

SAC Meeting Minutes – March 2, 2022 

 

Attendance in Person: 

1. Jason Sherburne, Principal 

2. Jane Crawford 

3. Jessica Hopkins 

4. Barb Jaynes 

5. Eddy Lynn Kledzik 

6. Megan Pace 

7. Bojana Pejic 

8. Farah Shakoorian 

9. Cristina Smith 

10. Paulette Swanson 

11. Kaylee Whalen 

Attendance Via Zoom: 

1. Sherrell DaSilva 

2. Ruth Singer 

 

Call to Order: 

A meeting of the Longleaf Elementary School Advisory Council was held in the 

Media Center and shared with the community through Zoom on March 2, 2022. 

Co-Chair Eddy Lynn Kledzik called the meeting to order at 4:15 p.m. 

New Business:  

• Acceptance of February 2, 2022, Meeting Minutes 

Eddy Lynn Kledzik moved to accept the February 2, 2022, meeting minutes. 

 

• Discussion on Discontinuing Zoom Meetings 

Eddy Lynn Kledzik moved to discontinue SAC’s Zoom meetings, and it was 

seconded by Ruth Singer. It was unanimously approved. 

 

 

 



• 2022-2023 School Budget Review/Input 

Jason Sherburne shared the 2022-2023 School Budget from the District. 

Most will go for miscellaneous and custodial supplies and printing services. 

 

• SAC Funds 

Jason Sherburne shared that the SAC funds amount is $1,104.91.  

Mr. Sherburne would like to purchase a new computer and two wireless 

microphones for teachers at a cost of $980. Eddy Lynn Kledzik moved to 

approve Mr. Sherburne’s request, and it was seconded by Jessica Hopkins. 

It was unanimously approved. 

 

• Bylaws 

Eddy Lynn Kledzik shared that the SAC Bylaws need updating. Mrs. Kledzik 

recommended that they be aligned with the district’s sample ones. Voting 

on this will occur at the April 6, 2022, meeting. 

 

Next Meeting Date: 

The next meeting will be April 6, 2022, at 4:15 p.m. 

Meeting Adjournment: 

Eddy Lynn Kledzik adjourned the meeting at 5:01 p.m. 

 


